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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Prom 
 
 The Prom Committee have been working very hard to organise a celebration for our Year 13s. 
 
The event is set to take place on Thursday 3rd July 2025 at The Oaks, Eltham from 7pm to 
Midnight. The cost of the ticket is £30. This covers the cost of the prom venue, the DJ, food, 
entertainment, decorations and more. There are a limited number of places this year, which will 
be allocated on a first come, first served basis, so payments must be made as soon as possible to 
avoid disappointment. We are also allowing students the opportunity to bring plus-ones, 
providing that they are currently in an educational setting; these allocations may be subject to 
approval. Plus-ones must be Year 12 or Year 13 students, and we require their current school 
and date of birth, they will be refused entry if they do not bring ID to the event.  
 
There will be food available at the event, the selection is not yet confirmed but will be prior to 
the event. Any special dietary needs should be stated in the note section when making the 
ParentPay payment.   
 
We expect students to mark this occasion by behaving in a considerate manner to ensure 
everyone can enjoy the evening. In previous years, students have risen to the occasion, and 
pupils, staff and the venue organisers have had an excellent evening together.  
 
Tickets are now on sale to students and can be purchased through Parent Pay. Login details 
cannot be sent over email so students will need to go to the finance office if the login details are 
unknown. The final deadline for purchasing a ticket is Friday 4th April 2024.  
 
Further details will follow regarding leavers hoodies and the yearbook. 

 

Should parents wish to make additional donations towards extra entertainment and decorations 
the Prom Committee would be very grateful. All payments are non-refundable. If you have any 
questions about the above arrangements, please do not hesitate to get in contact by emailing 
sixthform@beths.bexley.sch.uk. We look forward to being able to celebrate the end of their 
academic year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Sixth Form Team and Prom Committee 
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